
  

 

October 21, 2018 

Welcome from Pastor Bob 

Whether you're a first time visitor or already a part of our St. Paul 

family, I'm glad you've joined us today! This week we continue 

our series about being "All In" for Christ and our work here at the 

local church. I'm asking the question, "What's Next?" God is 

always creating and the beauty of that is there is always 

something great to come. What does that mean for St. Paul? 

 

If you're planning to join us for the golf tournament this Saturday 

be sure to get your registrations in by Tuesday. Don't forget to 

invite friends or coworkers who love to golf!  Everyone is 

welcome! I'd also like to invite you to the seminar on Friday 

about Human Trafficking and what we can do to prevent it. This 

is a great chance to educate ourselves about this serious 

problem, and to get involved in solving it.  

   

To keep up with what's going on at St. Paul, take this bulletin 

home, visit our website - stpaulumc.org, or follow our Facebook: 

StPaulUMCLargo. You can also download our new app for Apple 

or Android! I'm so glad you're part of the work we're doing for the 

Lord here at St. Paul! 

Bob Martin, Senior Pastor 



2 

 

JOIN OUR MAILING LIST 
SIGN UP ON THE CONNECT CARD 

 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE: www.stpaulumc.org 

FOLLOW OUR FACEBOOK 

StPaulUMCLargo 

OR INSTAGRAM 

StPaulUMCLargoFL 

VISIT OUR CONNECTION CENTER 
If you have questions or would like to talk to someone about St. 

Paul and what we offer, visit the Connection Center to the side 

of the lobby.  One of our pastors will be there after each ser-

vice and would be happy to speak with you! 

VISITING US TODAY? 
If you're visiting us today, welcome! We hope you find St. Paul a 

comfortable place to worship and that you feel God's love.  To find 

out more about us we invite you to: 

Turn to page 9 for the Prayer List. 

DOWNLOAD THE APP 

St. Paul has its 

own app available 

for free on both 

Android and Apple 

platforms. Just 

search St. Paul 

UMC Largo in  your 

preferred app 

store and down-

load it to your 

phone or tablet! 

Visit our website stpaulumc.org  

for more information about how to 

use the new app! 

WORSHIP at 9 AM 
 

  Prelude     In This Very Room            Aaron Cassette, Accompanist 

  Introit       Joyful, Joyful We Adore Thee  

  Welcome                                Dr. Robert Williams, Worship Leader                             

*Greet  Oh How He Loves You and Me 

*Hymns O Worship the King                              No. 73 

  Maker In Whom We Live                                       No. 88 

*Apostles' Creed                                         No. 881 

  Baptisms of Ariel and Macie Williams  

*Prayer with Lord's Prayer                                       

  Offertory         O Taste and See                                     Sanctuary Choir  
*Doxology Praise God, From Whom...                 No. 94 

  Prayer of Thanksgiving 

  Transitional Hymn  Blest Be the Dear Uniting Love             No. 566 

  Message                              "What's Next?"                Pastor Bob Martin 

Jeremiah 33:14-16 

  Directed Prayer 

*Closing Hymn       For the Beauty of the Earth                 No. 92 

*Benediction                                      

*Postlude The Name of God 

 

  *Please stand, if you are able. 
 

If you need assistance,  let an usher know.   

Baby changing tables are located in both men and women’s restrooms. 

 
9 AM Greeters: Anita Schulze and Darlene Coburn 

10:30 AM Greeters: Linda Bergeron and Cindy Durant 

Candlelight Christmas 
Friday, December 7, 2018 

Doors open at 6:30 PM 

LuAnne Willey Fellowship Hall (CLEC) 

 

Join us for dinner and a musical perfor-

mance by Ross Kimura and Trinity Faith 

Andrews. Handmade ornaments will be 

available for donation. 

 

Tickets are $25 

Buy yours in the courtyard between ser-

vices on Sundays, or in the church office 

workroom from 10 a.m. to noon on Tues-

days and Wednesdays. 

 

Connection Center 
Our Connection Center is located in the 

room to the side of the sanctuary. Stop 

by if you have any questions, need infor-

mation, or would like to speak to some-

one about St. Paul. One of our pastors 

will be there after each service. 
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Online Giving 
It's easier than ever to give online, make 

payments or set up one time or recur-

ring contributions. Visit stpaulumc.org 

and click the Give link at the top of the 

page or use this QR code. Our new Giving page is 

more user friendly than ever!  
 

You can pay by ACH (e-check) or by credit/debit card. 

We ask that you check the box when making a credit 

card payment to add 3% to your payment or gift and 

offset the fee we are charged for each online pay-

ment. There is no fee for ACH payments. 

 

Flowers 

This week's flowers were given by: 
 

 Dennis & Jane Willis, in celebration of our 5th 

wedding anniversary! 

Congratulations! 
If you would like to honor an event or a special person 

with flowers, you can give a flower bouquet to the Glo-

ry of God. Call the church office at 584-8165 or e-mail 

us at church@stpaulumc.org to make an order and 

share your inscription. Bouquets are $40. You can 

pick up the flowers after the second worship or do-

nate them to members who are in the hospital. 

 

Lost and Found 
If you lose something on Sunday, like an earring, a 

sweater or glasses, check the church office lost and 

found during the week. Give us a call at 727-584-

8165 and we will check to see if your item has been 

turned in. 

 

St. Paul United Methodist Church 

CONNECT CARD 
Use this card to record your attendance and share your 

prayer requests, needs and interests.  Tear off and re-

turn it in the offering plate, the basket in the lobby, or 

the Connection Center. You do not need to fill out the 

entire card, only the parts that apply to you! 
 

Date: October 21, 2018        9 AM        10:30 AM 

Name: 

 

E-mail: 

Phone: 

Address: 

 
 

       Please update my information. 
 

I am a: 

         1st Time Guest  2nd Time Guest 

         Regular Attendee  Member(s) 

         Winter Resident: Here from _______ to ________ 
     

I came today because: 

 I drove by                     I visited the website 

 I've been here before         I received a mailing 

 I was invited by 

 Other: 
 

I want to join your e-mail list: 

 Weekly Pastor's E-Note        Growth Guide 
 

 Weekly St. Paul Newsletter Children 

 Students 

         Other: 
  

Be sure to put your e-mail address at the top of the card! 

 

How can we pray for you? 

 

 

 

  

For Military Prayer List 

Do NOT publish in bulletin. 

Do NOT include on prayer chain. 

I would like to connect with a Stephen Minister. 

Don’t forget to fill out the other side! 

NO  

PRESSURE 

10:30  AM WORSHIP  
 

A typical 10:30 a.m. worship at St. Paul lasts 

about an hour. Worship is filled with current 

Christian music from our praise band. You are 

invited to sing along with the words on the 

screens, or simply enjoy the music. You'll notice 

there is a time in our worship to give financially. 

This is how we support the ministries and mis-

sions of our church. We hope you experience the 

love of God with us today! 

NO  

PRESSURE 

PASSIONATE  

MUSIC 

ABOUT 

60 MIN. 

Home 

Cell 

First Name, Middle Initial, Last Name 
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St. Paul United Methodist Church 

CONNECT CARD 
Use this card to record your attendance and share your 

prayer requests, needs and interests.  Tear off and 

return it in the offering plate, the basket in the lobby, 

or the Connection Center. You do not need to fill out 

the entire card, only the parts that apply to you! 
 

I am interested in: 

 Rededicating my life to Jesus 

 Being baptized 

 Becoming a member 

 Joining a Small Group 

 Serving at the church 

 How: 

 Serving in the community 

 How: 

 Learning more about St. Paul ministries 

 Specifically: 

Taking a Spiritual Gifts Assessment 
 

Other: 
 

I need a name tag for: 
(Name tags can be picked up in the Connection Center to the side 

of the lobby two weeks after your request is placed.) 

 

Don’t forget to fill out the other side! 

I would like to help with: 

Church Auction 

Contact local businesses about donations 
 

Help With Golf Tournament 
 

Jump Start    Adult    HS Tutor    HS Mentor 
 

Sound Operator Training 
 

Loving Hearts Ministry 
 

Livestream Ministry 
 

Open Arms (10 a.m. to 3 p.m.) 

   Pick-Ups   Stocking   Other Help 
 

Children's Ministry 
 

  
 

Remember to fill out the other side with your name and contact info! 

St. Paul Auction 
The church auction will be here in just a few 

weeks!  This is always a fun evening with amazing 

things to bid on, either in the live auction or in the 

silent auction. Make sure you have it on your calendar 

for Saturday, November 17. Doors will open at 6 p.m. 

and the auction will begin at 6:30 p.m. 

 

We are looking for items to auction!  
We need big ticket items for the live auc-

tion, as well as gift cards to put into bas-

kets for the silent auction. In past years we have had 

vacation trips, a car, a grand piano, and other "big 

ticket" items in the live auction, and we need some of 

these items again this year. If you know of anyone 

who is planning to sell a car, boat or RV, please have 

them contact the office at 727-584-8165. We can 

help them donate it to be sold at the auc-

tion. Donations are tax deductible!  

 

Approach a local business! 
We also need people to approach local busi-

nesses about donating gift certificates or 

services. If you go to dinner at a restaurant on a regu-

lar basis, ask if they would donate a gift certificate for 

dinner. Professional services like lawyers, car detail-

ing, tree trimming and more are also great items. If 

you aren't sure how to go about approaching a busi-

ness, contact the church office for guidance: 727-584

-8165. It’s going to be an exciting event, and we’ll 

need everyone’s help to make the auction a success 

again this year!   
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Adult Studies 

Adult Sunday Morning Classes 
Adults of any age are invited to join one of our Sun-

day school classes: 
 

9:15 a.m. Sunday school class 
Room 202 in Bldg C 

 

10:15 a.m. Sunday school classes 
Inspirations - Purple Door Classroom (101) in Bldg C  

Bereans - Conference Room 2 in Bldg B 

Friendship—Room 201 (Community Room) - CLEC 
 

 
 

 

 

TNT (Twenties 'N' Thirties)  
This Sunday join us at 7 p.m. we finish our two part 

study that asks "Why Should I Believe the Bible is the 

Word of God?" We're meeting in the district confer-

ence room on the church office side of the building 

for this study. Park in the Rosery lot and head up the 

stairs. Theologian Krista Bontrager leads study and 

discussion of the Bible and how we can know that it 

is the Word of God. If you missed part one, you can 

still join us for part two! 

Next Sunday, Oct. 28 TNT hosts an off campus Cos-

tume Party and Game Night! Come in costume and 

join us for food and games at the home of TNT lead-

ers, Rachel and Ben Shockey. Bring a friend or two! 

This is a great night to visit TNT for the first time and 

have fun getting to know some new people. Contact 

Rachel and Ben on the TNT Facebook for their ad-

dress, and follow TNT on Facebook for info on up-

coming studies, events, and more:      StPaulTNT  

 

Harvest Pot Luck Luncheon 
Sunday, Nov. 4 | 12 PM | LuAnne Willey Fellowship Hall 

Everyone is invited to the Harvest Pot Luck Luncheon on 

Sunday, November 4 at 12:00 p.m. in the LuAnne Willey 

Fellowship Hall (CLEC). The United Methodist Women 

will supply the main entrée, rolls, drinks and tableware. 

You just need to bring a side or dessert to share. Come 

spend time with old friends and meet new ones while 

having a delightful lunch with your St. Paul Family. The 

Fellowship Hall doors will be open at 8:30am so food 

can be dropped off before and after services. 

Handi Thanksgiving 
Wednesday, Nov. 14 | 5:30 p.m. | CLEC 
The Handicapable Ministry invites everyone to be a part 

of our annual Thanksgiving Worship Service on Nov. 14! 

This year we are using a designated gift from a former 

Handi member to include an old-fashioned Thanksgiving 

meal of chicken tenders, potato salad, cole slaw, dinner 

rolls and cookies. The meal will be served at 5:30 p.m. 

with a one-hour Thanksgiving Worship service beginning 

at 6:30 p.m.  Our Handicapable students will help lead 

worship, which also includes a song from our Children's 

Ministry and testimony from Bob McClintock, a WWII 

fighter pilot who will be celebrating his 100th birthday at 

our service! Come enjoy a wonderful evening of good 

food, fellowship and the love of Christ! There are 100 

FREE tickets to the dinner available for church mem-

bers and friends. Pick yours up in the Connection Cen-

ter on Sundays or at the church office during the 

week. Tickets are first come, first served! 
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Children Infant– 5th Grade, Kaitie Zimmerman, 

Director of Children's Ministry, Kaitie.j@stpaulumc.org 

Sunday Morning: Lil’ Kidz Care 

Lil’ Kidz Nursery Care is available today for infants to 

4-year-olds, at 8:45 a.m. in the nursery building (Bldg 

B) next to the sanctuary. Sign in and you will be given 

a card that you will need to pick-up your child. 

 

Sunday Morning: Preschool & K-5  
Preschool and K-5 are invited to attend their own 

worship and lessons in the Children's Ministry Center 

in Bldg C at both 9 and 10:30 a.m. 

 

 

StPaulChildrensMinistry 

Our Current Study:  More or Less 
This week kids are learning from biblical lessons that 

contentment  means deciding to be okay with what 

you have. “Then he said to them, 'Watch out! Be on 

your guard against wanting to have more and more 

things. Life is not made up of how much a person 

has.'” - Luke 12:15 NIrV  

 

Worship Arts on Wednesdays 
Kids ages 3 through 5th grade are invited to join us at 

6 p.m. in the Student Room, room 209, of the Chris-

tian Life Enrichment Center on Wednesdays. Kids 

worship in creative ways that include arts and music, 

fun games and more. Pick up is at 7:30 p.m. in the 

gym. Parents are invited to hang out with other par-

ents in the Parent's Lounge in the Mariposa Cafe. 

 

Parents Night Out 
December 1: 5-9 PM 
Take the night off, 

while we take care of 

the kids! Children 

from infant through 

5th grade are invited to join us for a FREE PJ Party 

including pizza, games, a movie and more. Register 

online: stpaulumc.org 

SPUMCLighthouse 

Student Ministry  
6th-12th Grade 

Alison Van Duyne, Student Ministry  

Director, alison.v@stpaulumc.org 

Sunday Night 

Sometimes following God feels a little complicated. 

With so many rules to remember, prayers to pray, 

and guidelines for how we’re supposed to live, it’s 

easy for it all to feel overwhelming. In this series, as 

we look at how Jesus kept faith simple, we’ll see 

that it’s really all about doing one thing—the greatest 

thing.   
 

TONIGHT: IF YOU WANT TO KNOW GOD, 

GET TO KNOW JESUS 
 

Students are invited to join us in the Mariposa Cafe 

for dinner at 5:30 p.m. followed by group games, 

exciting crowd breakers, passionate worship, biblical 

teaching, and a chance to connect with others 

through Small Groups. Dinner is $3. Register in ad-

vance on our website. Time together ends at 8 p.m.  

 

NEXT SUNDAY: Fall Fest 
Join us in the Pumpkin Patch next Sunday, Oct. 28  

at 5:30 p.m. for this year's Fall Fest!  

 

Pumpkin Patch 
Our annual Pumpkin Patch fundraiser allows stu-

dents to earn $6/hour for working shifts at the 

patch. The money can be applied toward retreats, 

mission trips, or other Student Ministry events. We 

also need adult volunteers during each shift. 
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THIS SATURDAY - 1 PM 
Bardmoor Golf & Tennis Club 

 

Register to Play Golf in the Tournament by Tuesday 
This Tuesday is the last day to register for our golf 

tournament. $100 per player includes, golf, cart and 

dinner at Bardmoor. Proceeds support our St. Paul 

ministries. Pick up a registration form for foursomes in 

the Connection Center or fill out the registration form 

online by TUESDAY. If you don't have a full foursome, 

we'll place you with other golfers! 
 

 

Sign up to Sponsor a Hole by Monday 
We are still accepting sponsors through Monday, Oct. 

22. Businesses and individuals are both welcome to 

sponsor. There are three levels of sponsorship, each 

with their own benefits.  
 

Custom Hole Sign  |  Listing in Event Brochure 
 

Custom Hole Sign  |  Listing in Event brochure 

Foursome for day of Event 
 

Five Custom Hole Signs  

Preferred Listing in Event Brochure 

Foursome for day of Event 
 

 

Grab a form in the Connection Center to be a hole 

sponsor, or click the registration link on our website 

stpaulumc.org.  

This Friday | 6:30 PM  | LuAnne Willey Fellowship Hall 
Join us in the LuAnne Willey Fellowship Hall this Fri-

day, Oct. 26  at 6:30 p.m. to find out how you can be 

part of the solution to the problem of human traffick-

ing in our community and beyond. 15 year veteran of 

the Largo Police Department, Officer Kristi Kraft, has 

the experience investigating human trafficking to help 

us understand what human trafficking is and what we 

can do to stop it.   

 

Regional Charge Conference 
Nov. 5 at 6:30 PM | First Clearwater UMC 
This year the District has introduced a new way to do 

our Charge Conference. Instead of individual Charge 

Conferences at each of our individual churches, there 

will be a Regional Charge Conference for several 

churches across the district. We will worship together 

at 6:30 p.m. then each church will have the chance to 

approve new elections to teams and other decisions. 

Everyone is invited to attend! 

 

Districtwide Worship Celebration 
Nov. 11 at 5 PM | Sun City Center UMC 
Everyone is invited to Sun City Center UMC for a dis-

trictwide worship celebration. Bishop Ken Carter will 

speak, and worship will include a 100 voice choir and 

praise team, the Tampa Korean Choir, and the Sun 

City Hispanic Dance Team. The offering will support 

Cornerstone Ministries, UMCM Suncoast and the Dis-

trict Innovation Matching Grant Fund. Join us for a 

joyful time of worship with our fellow Gulf Central Dis-

trict brothers and sisters! 

HUMAN  
TRAFFICKING 

SEMINAR 
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Boy Scout Troop 468 Fundraiser 
Our boy scout troop 468 is raising money by selling 

wreaths and luminaries. Visit the table in the court-

yard any Sunday in October to preorder. Payment is 

due by Nov. 2. Wreaths will be delivered no later 

than December 3. Contact Diane Cole at 727-422-

0018 if you have any questions.  
 
 

22” Noble Fir Wreath—$25 
Includes a bow and pinecones 

Luminary set—$8 
Set of 12 includes sand, candles and bags 

 

Thank you for supporting our Troop! Donations are 

also accepted.  

 

Thanksgiving Donations FOR Pinellas 
Our Open Arms Ministry will be distributing Thanks-

giving turkeys and food items again this year, and we 

can use your help. You can make a donation toward 

the purchase of turkeys etc. by placing it in the offer-

ing plate or giving online. Just be sure to note that 

your giving is for "Open Arms Thanksgiving." Dona-

tions of Thanksgiving food items such as stuffing and 

green beans are also welcome. You can drop off food 

donations at the Druid Campus—2039 Druid Rd. in 

Clearwater, Monday-Thursday from 1-3 p.m.   

 

Join our Livestream Team 
We need people to help stream our worship online 

each Sunday. You do not need any experience—

anyone can learn! We can also use people to run the 

lyrics on the screens and do other jobs during wor-

ship. If you are interested in serving, fill out the Con-

nect Card or contact Snr. Director of Music &  Wor-

ship Arts, Laurel Fortuna: laurel.f@stpaulumc.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Martha Ministry Needs Volunteers 
If you like to cook and to help and encourage people, 

we need you! Martha Ministry is a group that enjoys 

cooking and serving others. They provide meals for 

people who are sick, just home from the hospital or 

suffering from other life crisis. The ministry is divided 

into a series of teams, each of which is on call for two 

months of the year. Each team's captain coordinates 

meal requests and what team members will provide for 

the meal when they are on call.  

 

We need a minimum of 10 volunteers total, which will 

include volunteers for the following months:  January 

and  July;  April and October; May and August; and 

June and December. If you have questions about the 

ministry or about volunteering, please call Mary 

Vaughn at 727-586-0164. 

 

Train to Operate our Sound System 
We have a lot of ministry and community events at the 

church, and we're looking for people that would be in-

terested in being trained to run sound. If you're inter-

ested in being trained you can fill out the Connect Card 

on page 4 or contact our Senior Director of Music and 

Worship Arts, Laurel Fortuna at laurel.f@stpaulumc.org  

 

Spooktacular Candy Donations 
Thank you to everyone who has already donated candy 

for our preschool and Children's Ministry's booth at the 

City of Largo's Spooktacular event! We are still collect-

ing candy through this Thursday so drop off your dona-

tions in the bin in the sanctuary lobby today or at the 

church office through Thursday. Thank you for helping 

us introduce our ministries to new families at the 

Spooktacular! 

 

Painters Needed at Carpenter's Shop  
Can you help paint wooden toys for children who are 

going through difficult circumstances? Our Carpenter's 

shop needs people to do spray painting and detail 

painting on toys. No experience necessary—we will 

teach you everything you need to know! You do not 

need to sign up in advance, just join us at the Druid 

Campus (2039 Druid Rd. in Clearwater) Tuesday 

through Thursday mornings from 9 a.m. until noon. 
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Making a Prayer Request 
Write your prayer request on the Connect Card and drop it in in the of-

fering plate. You can call our prayer line at any time: 559-PRAY (7729). 

Hear Our Prayer 

Please pray for these people with immediate prayer needs: 

A Ann 

Aaron Medlin 

Allison Hall 

Amelia Neville 

Andrew Medlin 

Audrey Talbert 

Baby Charlotte 

Barbara & Rickie Martin 

Barbara Murray 

Baumann's Daughters 

Betty's Health 

Blaze Rockwell 

Bob, Troy & Faye Hartel 

Bobby Quinton 

Brad Jones 

Brooke Chiodo 

Bruce Medlin 

Bud Haskell 

Caitlynn Timberlake 

Carl J 

Carol Quinton 

Caroline Fields 

Carol's Daughter 

Carolyn Goodwin 

Chad M 

Charlie Tucker 

Cheryl Kristich 

Cliff Armbruster 

Connie Trank 

Dave Do 

Dean Nelson 

DeYong Family 

Don Naja 

Donna Simonetti's Fam-

ily 

Duane Wells 

Dustin 

Ed R 

Evelyn B 

Faith Bishop 

Fred 

Gail Terbush 

Gary Cradick 

Gilbert Quinn  

Gloria & Sheryl 

Harold & Shirley Regis-

ter 

Harriett Phillips 

Harvey Family 

Homebound  

Hurricane Michael's 

Victims 

Jace Michael 

Jackson 

Jane Huyer 

Jarod 

Jeff Herrell 

Jenny Walter 

Jessie H 

Jim  

Jim Ledford 

Jimmy Sikes 

Joan Browder 

John B 

John Dibble 

John Fady 

John P McCabe 

Jon Clicke 

Jonathon Moon 

Joseph Evanson 

Josh De Loach 

Josiah Seitz 

Karleen Younger 

Kassidy 

Kat Farhangi 

Keith & Jean Postel 

Ken Ackerman 

Kenneth A. 

Kenneth Packard 

Kevin Thompson 

Kim Morris 

Kristi 

Kristi Burslem 

Larry Bucholtz 

Leane 

Linda Weaver Hank 

Lois Thomson 

Loraine Portier 

Margie Lovejoy 

Margie Stillwell 

Marilyn 

Marilyn Wilkins 

Mark LaPolla 

Mark, Chris & Brett 

Matthew, Robin Rock, 

Fred, Amy, Barb, 

Chrissy, Denise & Helen 

Medbery Family 

Meghann Timberlake 

Melissa & Sarah 

Melissa Depew 

Melissa Smith & Family 

Michael 

Michael P White 

Michelle Allen 

Mickey & Dylan 

Mike & Family 

Mike Constantinou 

Mike Gusiella 

Mike Whelan 

Nancy & Ted Pelyak 

Our Country 

Patsy McLaughlin Bauer 

Penny McElyea 

Phyllis Spaulding 

Push Small Group 

Rich Stemboroski 

Richard Buckley 

RLT 

Ron Barker 

Ron Fowler 

Sandy Peterson 

Sara 

Stephanie Prevost 

Stephen Brower 

Steve  

Tammi Earley 

Terrance 

Terry B 

Todd Smyzer 

Tommy 

Travis Ward 

Trevor Birt 

Tyler LeClair 

Uganda 

Vicky 

Vin D'Angelo 

Walker-Huff Family 

Welch Family 

Yvette Carter 

Zackary Kueker 

 

 

 

 

Deaths 
Please pray for 

the families and 

friends of 

Steve Harvey 

Beverly Hurd 
who recently 

passed on to life 

eternal. 

Coming this Week 
 

 

Sunday, October 21 

Courtyard Coffee     8:30 AM 

Lil’ Kidz Nursery       8:30 AM 

Worship        9:00 AM 

Children's Worship    9:00 AM 

Sunday School     9:15 AM 

Bereans    10:15 AM 

Friendship   10:15 AM 

Inspirations   10:15 AM 

Worship     10:30 AM 

Children's Worship  10:30 AM 

Homeless Meal                   3:30 PM 

Student Ministry     5:30 PM 

TNT (Twenties 'N' Thirties)   7:00 PM 

 

Monday, October 22 

Girl Scouts     6:00 PM 

Boy Scouts      7:00 PM 

 

Tuesday,  October 23 

Sonrise Men's Study    7:00 AM 

Toy Making—Druid    9:00 AM 

Jumpstart     5:00 PM 

Griefshare     6:00 PM 

 
Wednesday, October 24 

Toy Making—Druid    9:00 AM 

UMW: Dorcas     9:00 AM 

Parents' Lounge     6:00 PM 

Journey 101                         6:00 PM 

Kids Worship Arts                6:00 PM 

Handicapable     6:15 PM 

Open Adult Volleyball    7:45 PM 

 
Thursday, October 25 

Men's Bible Study    7:00 AM 

Toy Making—Druid    9:00 AM 

Choir Rehearsal                       7:00 PM 

 
Friday, October 26 

Church Office Closed 

Human Trafficking Seminar 6:30 PM 

 

Saturday, October 27 

Soaring Eagles     8:00 AM 

Basketball     8:15 AM 

Golf Tournament     1:00 PM 
 

* 
 

If you have an event to schedule,  

contact us at   

church@stpaulumc.org  

or 584-8165. 
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Address: 1199 Highland Avenue in Largo, 33770  

Druid Campus: 2039 Druid Rd in Clearwater, 33764 

Phone: (727) 584-8165  | Prayer: (727) 559-PRAY 

Office Hours:  9 a.m.—5 p.m., Monday-Thursday  

E-mail: church@stpaulumc.org | www.stpaulumc.org 

Patch Bash Welcomes Community! 
A great crowd, including 300 children, joined us in 

the pumpkin patch for this year's Patch Bash! Kids 

had a great time visiting the cleverly decorated open-

trunks  of the Trunk-or-Treat, bouncing in the bounce 

house, and having fun with crafts and games. Handi-

capable volunteer, Jim Puyda, also brought smiles to 

24 children and their parents by drawing free carica-

tures. Thanks to all our volunteers, staff, Trunk-or-

Treaters, those of you who donated candy and every-

one who helped make this event a success! 

Dorcas Pillowcase Sewing Project 
Last month our Dorcas Sewing Circle made thirty-six 

pillow cases for Ryan’s Case for Smiles. The cases 

will be given to All Children's Hospital where they will 

help brighten the day of a sick child. They put smiles 

on our seamstresses faces, so we're sure they will do 

the same for the children who receive them!   

 

Anyone interested in doing simple sewing projects to serve 

others is encouraged to join Dorcas Circle on Wed. Oct. 24 

in Room 212 of the CLEC (Arts and Crafts) from 9 AM to 

noon.  Bring a sandwich and stay for lunch! 

Many kids came in costume 

Jim Puyda drew caricatures 

for 24 kids 

Volunteers helped with 

snacks and registration, ran 

games and more. 

Our volunteers got creative in decorating their trunks for the 

Trunk or Treat!  
 

VISIT FACEBOOK FOR MORE PICS: StPaulUMCLargo 

Flood Buckets for the 

Panhandle 
Deb and Garrett Digman, of 

our Missions and Outreach 

Team, delivered 28 flood 

buckets and boxes of extra 

supplies to Lakeland this 

week. They are being sent   

to help people in Apalachic-

ola, FL with flood cleanup. 

The Reverend Bob Martin, Senior Pastor 

The Reverend Pam Dubov, Minister of Outreach and Missions  

mailto:mail@stpaulumc.org

